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CPO/DIG Operations issues special directives for Dolphin Squad officials

According to details, the CPO/DIG Operations Syed Shehzad Nadeem Bukhari has issued special directives for Dolphin police personnel, a public relations officer said.

CPO/DIG Operations directed the Dolphin Squad officials to fulfill their duties diligently, wear all protective gear and equipment during patrolling, and ensure timely response to any incoming calls from the helpline “Pucar-15”.

He further directed, to patrol near majids during prayer times, inspect suspicious motorcycles, vehicles, and individuals, and refrain from inappropriate behavior with citizens during checking.

At the end he said, those officials demonstrating exemplary performance will be rewarded, while strict action will be taken against those involved in bribery or misconduct.
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